
Sheppard Fun on Friday, October 30th  
 
As Halloween is almost here, we are inviting students to wear a Hallowe’en costume or black and orange 
clothes for our spirit day on Friday, October 30th.  If your child will be wearing a costume, please remember that 
masks, and/or any weapons (plastic swords, knives, guns, etc.) are to be left at home.  Although students are 
permitted to wear their costumes for the entire day, they may bring in a change of clothes if preferred. 
 
The kindergarten parade will start at 10:05 and all five classes will visit each classroom in the school as well as 
the gym, where our students in portables will gather to see the costumes.   
 
The Grade 1 to Grade 6 parade will take place after first break around 11:45.  
 
Also, many classes will be holding a class celebration during the last block of the day.  If you are planning to 
send in any treats for the children, we would ask that you please consider healthy snacks and classroom food 
allergies.  Please remember to send in only nut-free snacks, such as individually wrapped, purchased treats. 
   
We have included a few examples from Pinterest of fun, healthy Hallowe’en snack ideas 
   
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your child’s teacher. 

 Healthy ‘Spooktacular’ Halloween Snack Ideas 

Spider Crackers Cheesy Witch Brooms    Clementine Pumpkins  Popcorn Witch’s Hand  

                                                                                    

 

Jack o' Lantern Oranges     String Cheese Ghost      Goldfish Pumpkin Bags       Mummified Apples  

                                                                  

 

Cheese Monsters Cup of Monster Grapes 

                                                                


